
Please find attached a submission into the Environment Protection and  Biodiversity Conservation 
Amendment Bill 2013 [Provisions] 
 
 
I am very concerned about the integrity of our groundwater, which provides me with my pure 
drinking water on a daily basis. 
 
I do not drink 'tap water' due to all the contaminants that led to various dis-eases in my body, and 
now my alternative springwater supply is being threatened. 
 
And I am not the only one who drinks from our local natural water supply. 
 
Our precious resources need to be protected and respected. 
 
And besides that, gas is again NOT a renewable resource and still doesn't provide Australia with the 
sustainable solution we have been asking for!!! 
 
Kind regards 
Name: Eloise Fisher 


